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Let God Speak to 

YOU! 
Communication is 

important in EVERY 

relationship 

http://pinerunchurch.org/reading-his-

word.html  . 
   This month : 

OLD TESTAMENT 

  Get ready to fly through history as we 

will cover about 384 years during the 

times of the Kings and then jump back 

to the time of David.  Chronicles goes 

all the way back to Adam, flies through 

the genealogies, then begins a careful 

recording with David’s reign will 

continue through to the splitting of the 

Kingdom!   See how all this history fits 

together and God’s faithfulness 

through it all! 

NEW TESTAMENT 

    Another month of starting with the 

last portion of Jesus’ earthly ministry 

and then starting all over with a 

different perspective.  Luke will finish 

his “historical” account and then John 

will embark to lead people to a saving 

faith in Jesus Christ.   Follow along and 

impress upon your mind, the 

compassion, the teachings, the 

sacrifice, the power, and example of 

Jesus Christ 

    REMEMBER:  Write down any 

questions you might have and  bring 

them on Sunday so you can ask them 

(at Bible School, or after worship!) 

 

 

Take Time to 

Talk to God! 
 

   We are sharing, through our 

Facebook page, reasons to Praise God 

and to give thanks.  May 2nd (National 

Day of Prayer) @ 7 AM we will gather 

for some live music and then go 

through the Prayer Walk, starting our 

day with Praise & Thanks.  We are 

inviting the community to join us and 

will be handing out “Prayer Brochures” 

and bookmarks to all those in 

attendance.  These materials have 

been designed by the National Day of 

Prayer. 

    The Community will then be invited 

to gather at Noon on May 2nd (National 

Day of Prayer) at the Clio Fire House 

Meeting Room for a time of 

thanksgiving and requests.  We will 

break into groups to focus on different 

areas. 

    Other congregations are offering 

programs in the evening besides that 

day. 

    Let’s do our part to be the leaders 

and light that God has called us to be! 

“Doing More in ’24!” 

Get to Know 

 

       Your Bible 
 

 
 

Sundays in May    9:30 am 

    Join us as we address questions that 

people have from the previous weeks 

Bible Reading.  The discussions are 

helpful and provides greater insight to 

God’s faithfulness and plan! 

     This month we will go through the 

history of the kings and then start 

through it a second time!  Read 

carefully to see what “additional” 

information is given in the second 

presentation of the history and how it 

changes the impression. 

     Come join us and remember to 

bring your questions with you! 

 

Study Guides 

Available 
  The New Testament Study Guides are 

much easier to go through on your 

own (compared to the Old Testament 

studies).   Take time to go through 

them each week.  They will help 

reinforce what you have read.  If you 

get “stumped” or have a question, feel 

free to reach out during the week by 

phone or email.  You can also bring 

your question with you on Sunday and 

we will be glad to go through it then! 

    Share them with family and friends 

(pick up extra copies at church or take 

a picture of a study with your “smart 

phone” and send the image to others! 

    Let God work through you to help 

others get into God’s Word! 

    

   God is using us 

to help our 

schools 
(providing access 

to community in 

sharing accomplishments), help our 

businesses and community groups 
(providing exposure and highlighting what 

they have to offer), help our community 

leaders (encouragement and support), unite 

believers (Day of Prayer, focus on outreach), 

all while building up the congregation! 

• Hosting National Day of Prayer 

gathering @ Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park  

7 AM  May 2 

• Providing listing of area 

Vacation Bible Schools 

• Organizing some concerts at 

the Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park this summer (starting July 

8th @ 7 pm) 

• Provided new 10’x20’ tent for 

special events and picnics (Fat 

Axe Grill donated $100 

towards it!) 

• Over $1300 has now been 

received to renovate our 

church sign (price has gone up 

to $2800) 

• Doug McGlashen will be 

providing the truck and trailer 

for our float entry at the Clio 

Summer Kick-Off (Could use 

some riders!) 

• Uniting Community as we 

organize “Party in the Park” 
LIVE STREAMING & MORE! 

Livestreaming begins around 10:30 

AM on Sundays. On our Facebook 

page. 

Keep up via our website: 

Pinerunchurch.org 
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